
 

American Heritage Girls is coming to Holy Spirit 
(We hope!) 

 

A group of Holy Spirit parents are trying to start a troop of American Heritage 

Girls, sponsored by the parish, beginning next school year.   

 

American Heritage Girls is a scouting program for girls aged kindergarten and up.    

The girls will experience new challenges, serve others, and have lots of fun in a 

faith-filled environment, allowing them to build a lifetime of confidence.  Whether 

they want to learn about aviation, or how to ice the perfect cake, AHG's program 

is ready to inspire them to new heights. 

 

An information and planning session will be held May 7
th

 at 7:00 in meeting 

room 1.  This meeting is to gauge interest, discuss the program, and review 

volunteer opportunities.   

 

Interested parents and girls should come to the meeting. We will have activities for 

the girls.   For the parents, we will have lots of information.  If you would like 

more information, you can also visit www.ahgonline.org,  or call one of the 

families listed below:   
 

Maria Garcia mkbgarcia@yahoo.com 703-250-3025 

Ann Weidman    weidman.all@gmail.com 703-503-5041 
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